Notice of Non-Discrimination

The Ware County Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national
origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy
Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following person has been designated to handle
inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies:

Mr. Jim LeBrun, Superintendent
1301 Bailey Street

Waycross, GA 31501

(912) 283-8656

Medea Shuman, CTAE Director
700 Victory Drive

Waycross, GA 31503

(912) 287-2351



